
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

September 29, 2021 
 
VIA E-MAIL 

Patrick Zenner 
Development Services Manager 
Community Development Department – City of Columbia  
701 E. Broadway 
Columbia, MO 65201 
 

Re:  Withdrawal of B298-21 – Rezoning of 5301 St. Charles Road 

Dear Mr. Zenner –  
 

On behalf of LJ Land Company, LLC, I am writing to withdraw the current rezoning 
request (Bill No. 298-21/Case No. 221-21) for 5301 St. Charles Road.  If I can provide any other 
information, please let me know.  Thank you again for your time. 

 
       Sincerely,  

 

 

      R. Caleb Colbert 

 


